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Naming School Facilities 

 
The School Board may consider naming a facility or school 
after a living or deceased individual. This individual 
should have exemplary moral character, made an outstanding 
contribution, or been of historical significance or 
performed service to the community or humanity, or 
displayed outstanding leadership. 
 
Individuals seeking to honor such an individual must submit 
the name to the President of the School Board and statement 
of why such an individual should be so honored.  The Board 
should then receive the request and hear from supporters at 
a regular board meeting. 
 
Naming rights to facilities are not able to be purchased. 
 
The Board has the right to withdraw this honor, if 
extenuating circumstances occur. 
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